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Hello to all! I am in support of the bill LD1462 because there are artists and 
craftspeople that need to be able to make things and sell them without being harassed 
about other people's values. To be clear, I am not talking about money values. I am 
talking about being able to sell your creations without having barely known laws 
affecting this detail or that getting in the way of making you leave. 


